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So, what do I do with my degree?

 

Chris Kendrick (BCS, ’92)

 

Abstract:  As you embark on a career in Information Technology, it is a challenge to understand what the
market is looking for and where your degree may take you.  As a “cloud of resources”, Bell professional
Services are required to proactively adapt to the demands of the market and, as such, is at the pulse of
what organizations are looking for to supplement the capacity and skills of their teams.   Through the lens
of a recent public procurement for resources, Chris Kendrick (’92) will guide the audience through the
various roles that are being asked for; explain what the role entails; and offer his professional and personal
insight on the employment prospects through a natural story-telling approach.

 

About the Presenter:  Chris Kendrick (BCS, ’92) has been in the IT industry for over 30 years, starting
an Acadia co-op student in the summer of 1988.  In this career, his degree at Acadia has enabled him to do
a wide variety of roles for many industries in Canada, United States, and Australia.  Chris is a former
president of CIPS Nova Scotia serving on the National Board, a long-standing member of the Jodrey
School of Computer Science Advisory Committee and is currently employed as a Professional Services
Solutions Specialist with Bell Canada based out of Halifax, Nova Scotia.  Outside of work, Chris is
actively involved in the local music and sport community and lives in Falmouth, Nova Scotia with his wife



Natalie and son Elijah.

 

 

 

Everyone is welcome to attend
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